

December 21, 2015

Dear Colleague,

Greetings from National Taiwan University!

We are pleased to send you our brochures with information on the NTU Plus Academy Summer+ Programs and Study at NTU Programs.

NTU welcomes more and more students from all over the world to join our various study programs. It is our hope the newly expanded range of study opportunities in 2016 will complement our already solid partner relationship and meet the study abroad and research needs of your students.

In the 2016 Summer+ Programs, we offered USD200-USD400 discount to partner university students. Also, there are scholarship opportunities, full program fee waivers, provided for selected applicants on +C2 (Chinese Translation & Culture) and +C3 (Chinese Classics & Culture.)

We would appreciate it if you kindly pass this message to your students who might be interested in joining the 2016 NTU Plus Academy Summer+ Programs or Study at NTU in 2016 Academic year.

If you have any queries about the NTU, please do not hesitate to contact us by email.

NTU Plus Academy Summer+ Programs: ntucie@ntu.edu.tw

Study at NTU: instudent@ntu.edu.tw

More information can be found at www.oia.ntu.edu.tw

Sincerely,

Prof. Luisa Shu-Ying Chang

Vice President for International Affairs

National Taiwan University